PRACTICE BASED COMMISSIONING
GOVERNANCE SUB-COMMITTEE
Criteria for Workforce
1. What, if any, workforce group(s) are currently providing the service/services?

2. What organisations do(es) those workforce group(s) work for?

3. How many staff employed by those organisations do work within the service(s) being reviewed?

4. What are the TUPE implications of the proposed changes?

5. Are there any redundancy implications and, if so, what are the estimated costs?

6. What is the workforce plan to provide continuity of the service over the life of the contract?
7. Within the workforce plan there should be detailed numbers of staff that it is anticipated will be required to undertake the work. 
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